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Action Summary - Tentative

Public Works Committee

Chair Nicole George (D-21)

Vice Chair Robin Engel (R-22)

Committee Member Keisha Dorsey (D-3)

Committee Member Cassie Chambers Armstrong (D-8)

Committee Member Bill Hollander (D-9)

Committee Member Stuart Benson (R-20)

Committee Member Madonna Flood (D-24)

4:00 PM Council Chambers/VirtualTuesday, May 11, 2021

Call to Order

Chair George called the meeting to order at 4:01 p.m.

Roll Call

Chair George introduced the committee members and non-committee 

members present.  A quorum was established.

*NOTE:  All committee members and non-committee members present 

attended virtually, except Chair George, who attended in Chambers.

Committee Member Keisha Dorsey (D-3),  Committee Member Cassie Chambers 

Armstrong (D-8),  Committee Member Bill Hollander (D-9),  Chair Nicole George 

(D-21),  Committee Member Stuart Benson (R-20),  Vice Chair Robin Engel (R-22), 

and Committee Member Madonna Flood (D-24)

Present: 7 - 

Clerk(s)

Cheryl Woods, Assistant Clerk

Sonya Harward, Clerk
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Special Discussion

1. ID 21-0581

Recycling Carts and Service - Pete Flood, Antonio Baldon, Keith Hackett, Richmond 

Booker, Karen Maynard, Robert Lush, Metro Solid Waste Management and Vanessa 

Burns, Metro Public Works

Recycling Presentation Metro Council May 11 2021.pdf

Clean Collarborative Metro Council.pdf

Attachments:

Pete Flood, Antonio Baldon, and Karen Maynard, Metro Public Works, gave 

presentations about Recycling Carts and Services.

The following spoke to this item:

- Chair George

- Karen Maynard

- Antonio Baldon

- Keith Hackett, Metro Public Works

- Committee Member Hollander

The following was discussed:

- Questions about whether a person who has not been identified as a recycler 

will be able to request a recycle cart

- Metro Public Works has approximately 1000 extra recycle carts

- Questions and concerns about whether the old recycle carts can continue to 

be used

- The new recycle carts will all have blue lids 

- Questions and concerns about what would happen if your recycle cart is 

stolen

- If a recycle cart is stolen it is the constiuent's responsibility to replace the cart

- Metro Public Works will be saving money in overtime by making pick-ups 

bi-weekly

- Metro Public Works will not do any winter suspension with the new pick-up 

system

Robert Lush, Metro Public Works, gave a presentation about Clean 

Collaborative.

The following spoke to this item:

- Chair George

- Committee Member Chambers Armstrong

- Keith Hackett, Metro Public Works

- Committee Member Hollander

The following was discussed: 

- Questions and concerns about the dash board and scheduled routes

- Metro Public Works will create an assessment team to assess routes once a 

month

- Clean Collaborative will be beneficial throughout the community
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- Metro Public Works has made operational adjustments for collective trash 

pickup throughout Jefferson County starting this weekend

- Questions and concerns about whether there is any current practices to deal 

with trash left behind from vehicle collisions 

- Questions and concerns about the response time if a call comes thru Metro 

311 about vehicle debris

Adjournment

Without objection, Chair George adjourned the meeting at 4:58 p.m.
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